
Housing Authority of the City of Austin 

Established in 1937 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

OPENING OF HACA HOUSING WAITING LIST 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Austin (HACA) is pleased to announce the waiting list opening for the following HACA 

property from 12/1/2020 at 8:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m. on 12/5/2020: 
 

 Pathways at Northgate –Two (2) bedroom 

 

All applications must be submitted through HACA’s online application portal at www.hacaapply.org.  

 

After 5:00 PM on 12/5/2020, new applications for this waiting list will not be accepted until another opening is announced. 

If you are interested in applying for the above-mentioned waiting list, please visit www.hacaapply.org.  
 

 

HACA does not discriminate on the basis of disability status in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in, its federally assisted programs 
and activities.  The following person has been designated to coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements contained in HUD’s 
regulations implementing Section 504: Compliance Analyst, Low Income Housing Department, 1124 S. IH 35, Austin, TX 78704, (512)477-4488: TTY: 
(800) 735-2989 or 711 Voice Relay. 
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